
Board of the Belgian Society of Nuclear Medicine, 

Leuven, February 9th 2022 

 

Dear members of the Belnuc board, 

 

I would like to present myself as a candidate for the upcoming board elections in March 2022 as a 
regular board member. 

I was trained as medical doctor and nuclear medicine physician in the Netherlands, just before the 
training program was merged with the radiology training program. This training program contained a 
rotation in radiology of at least one year, where I participated in the head and neck, thoracic and 
abdominal imaging sections. 

After two years in a large teaching hospital in Eindhoven, practising general nuclear medicine, I found 
the wonderful opportunity to come to Belgium. 

End 2017 I started in Leuven as a member of the medical staff. Here I developed a clinical interest in 
nuclear endocrinology, musculoskeletal imaging, nuclear cardiology and in the oncological fields of 
head and neck tumours and the genitourinary system. 

From these areas of interest, I would like to contribute to the duties of the Belnuc board as regular 
board. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Sander Jentjens 

 


